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VFW to Start New Auxiliary for Military Spouses
Past and Present
AUGUST 24TH 2016 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, Missouri - The Dexter Hale-Swinger VFW Post 2659 will
host a new Auxiliary Start-Up meeting on Saturday, August 27th at

2:00 p.m. at the Dexter Eagles Lodge on Route 25 in Dexter.

This meeting will be held to see exactly how many military spouses both male and female
would be willing to come out and help get a new Auxiliary Unit off the ground.  You can
be a past or present spouse of a military person.

Also in attendance will be their District 15 Auxiliary President, Jennifer Moore, and the
Missouri State Auxiliary President.

If you can't attend contact Scott Harding, VFW Quartermaster for more information.
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